
 
 
Public Consultations - 16 March 2011 
 
Library Service Review 
 
The Wiltshire Library Service Review has culminated in a decision by cabinet on 25 
January to accept the proposals outlined in the Library Service review paper. 
 
A summary of the proposals is available in the document provided tonight which has 
section for comments that can be completed and returned to the council.  
 
The proposals include inviting members of the community to get involved in 
volunteering in their libraries and the document has a reply section for those 
interested to get in touch. 
 
The key points for libraries in this area are: 
• All mobille library stops will continue to operate 
• Malmesbury    library opening hours will be reduced from 38.5 to 33   hours a 

week 
• Self service technology will be introduced  to improve efficiency and help 

communities extend library opening hours through support from volunteers, 
who will  be trained and supported by Wiltshire library staff. 

 
Reducing Child Poverty Strategy Consultation 
 
The Child Poverty Act requires each local authority to produce a child poverty 
strategy. 

 

The consultation is currently open regarding the content of the Wiltshire Reducing 
Child Poverty Strategy. The draft strategy includes a suggested strategic objective 
around geographic approaches (page 16). 
 
The Area Board is invited to contribute its views.  The link is set out below: 
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/healthandsocialcare/childrenyoungpeoplefamilies/reducin
gchildpovertyconsultation.htm 
Consultation closes on 4 April 2011.   
 
Information has already been sent to a wide distribution including all councillors, the 
Wiltshire Assembly, thematic partnerships, schools and early years’ settings. 
 


